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Safe Third Country

In December 2004, the United States and Canada agreed to begin the
implementation of the Safe Third Country Agreement between the two

countries.

As a result, most asylum-seekers must apply for asylum in whichever of
these two countries they land in first. That is, an asylum-seeker who travels
through the United States and wishes to seek asylum at the Canadian land
border will be turned back and told to pursue their claim in the United
States, and vice versa. If an asylum applicant loses their claim in the United
States and hopes to file a new claim in Canada, as was fairly common a few

years ago, they will be unable to do so.

There are several exceptions to the Safe Third Country Agreement. These

include:

¢ Applicants sduekimyasyhatidwthanorhdohoot eesjoirtha cisanio\erifee igpredheant « Una
oaiyn tipyphey sl @ tneuaad Handén; tioseaoshd eabertby air or sea may still seek

asylum in the other country;
For all others who do not fall within one of the above exceptions, they can

only pursue asylum in the country in which they first landed.

This Manual is intended to provide information to attorneys and accredited
representatives. It is not intended as legal advice. Asylum seekers should

speak with qualified attorneys before applying.



The information contained herein is for reference only and may not be up to
date. It does not constitute legal advice. You should always consult an

attorney regarding your matter.
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